
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
11/30/2010 

 
 
Hello MOW folks and welcome to the holiday season.  Yes, one eatathon is complete and 
on to the run up to the great holiday in December.  As many of you already know the 
Museum has started the great Polar Express with crowds of happy little critters in PJs 
looking for a fat man in a red suit.  But, the holidays do not stand in the way of MOW so 
we are planning on meeting as normal this week.  Let’s get to the updating. 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   This was the only day we met last week as the crew needed to spend some 
quality time working on their Thanksgiving Dinner and dinner leftovers.  Richard took a 
crew down the mainline with the SSRR 2030 to trim trees from the hood of the 
locomotive.  Good work,  He also moved the scarifyer from Old Town to Miller Park.  
The rest of the evening was cold and in the shop. 
 
Thursday:  Turkey Day! 
   
Saturday:  Post Turkey day and lots of leftovers! 
 
WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  We will be meeting as normal in the shops.  We have many tasks that need 
attention and a cool evening to attack.  We start at 3:00 p.m. for those of a comfortable 
scheduling lifestyle and 5:00 p.m. for those still running in the rat race.  Dress warm! 
 
Thursday:  More important work in the shops, we start around 5:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday:  We will be working out on the line as normal.  The Polar Express does not 
get started till after 3:00 p.m. so we have much time to break, repair and clear the line 
before any trains start to run on the tracks.  We meet at the shops at 8:00 a.m. 
 
See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 


